NEWS RELEASE: Nov. 3, 2010

Recycling and waste reduction grant applications being accepted
Solid Waste Management District “O” is now accepting applications for 2011 District
Grant Projects designed to provide or enhance recycling and/or waste reduction services
and programs. Applications will be accepted until noon, January 14, 2011.

Projects eligible for funding must meet the following criteria:

* Be located within the five-county region served by District “O”: Christian,
Dallas, Greene, Polk, and Webster.

* Provide safe, reliable, and cost-effective [efficient/affordable] recycling and/or
waste reduction services and/or programs.

* Meet all other requirements from Solid Waste Management District “O” and the
Missouri Department of Natural Resources Solid Waste Management Program as
outlined in the application package.

To request an application package, or for more information, call Ronda Gulley at 417-
868-4197 or write Solid Waste Management District “O” Attn: 2011 Grant Application
Request, 940 N. Boonville, Room 303, Springfield, MO 65802.
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